
 

 
 
 
Welcome to the fifth grade! We, M​rs. Nuesa, Mrs. D’Angelo, Mrs. Landrove and Mrs. Neri, ​are very 
excited about having you in our classes this year and looking forward to meeting each of you at the start 
of school, September 2, 2020. 
 
In order to build our classroom community, our first days of school will begin with curriculum-based 
activities, to learn about each other by sharing our interests, hobbies, families, etc. We will discover so 
many new things and create new memories together!  
 
This year, as a fifth grader, you will be rotating between two different classes: Science and Math class 
with Mrs. Nuesa and Mrs. D’Angelo, and with Mrs. Landrove and Mrs. Neri’s for Language Arts class. As a 
student, you will be expected to be responsible for your belongings when switching from one classroom to 
another, along with keeping track of assignments from us. 
 
Our goal is to teach our students to be independent, kind and responsible learners, as well as prepare 
students for the next stages in their lives. We are firm believers in creating a comfortable learning 
environment in which students understand that they have a huge impact on our classroom atmosphere!  
 
It is important to maintain a year of open communication with parents. Should you need to contact us, 
please email all four teachers on the same correspondance at: 
 
 

Math/Science  English Language Arts/SS 

Click on the subject title for class website  Click on the subject title for class website) 

Mrs. Nuesa 
catherine.nuesa@edison.k12.nj.us  

Mrs. Landrove 
monica.ulisse-landrove@edison.k12.nj.us  

Mrs. D’Angelo 
kimberli.d’andgelo@edison.k12.nj.us 

Mrs. Neri 
marta.neri@edison.k12.nj.us 

 
 
A few extras: 
 
➢ Lunch is scheduled later in the day. Please have your child bring in a daily healthy snack. 

 
➢ We have created a classroom​ ​supply list for our students so that you could take advantage of 

Summer sales. School supplies are due the first day of school.  
 

 ​Please refer to the combined Class Supply List 2020-2021 
 
 

We are looking forward to a great year! 
 

 ​Mrs. Landrove, Mrs. Nuesa, Mrs. Neri, & Mrs. D’Angelo 
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